
Holy Name Catholic Elementary School
65 Spring Hill Drive

King City, Ontario  L7B 0B6

Telephone:  (905)  833-5852

Fax:  (905)  833-4193

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to the wonderful world of Kindergarten. We are very pleased

to welcome you and your child to Holy Name Catholic Elementary

School starting this September 2022.

We would like to invite you and your child to a special Welcome to

Kindergarten session that will take place on Thursday, May 12
th

in our

school library. This fun filled learning experience will provide you and

your child with information regarding our Kindergarten program.

Here are some additional links regarding information on “Getting Ready

for Kindergarten”.

Booklet and Brochure

We are also attaching a Google Form to be completed prior to your

information session. Click the link below to access the form and press

the pen icon:

Welcome to Kindergarten

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Mr. Zorzi - Principal

Ms. Thompson - Vice Principal

Kindergarten Team

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1L5SoC9q3BfGZyXAdWGdZ1S8tGa4hAAtP/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LLxNqkho9FEX8DIWMe6xaLE9FRZ5hMBj/view
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVzy1DZt9hDANWnUSbBR8T2aQ-LWhCf-pUitwfgnSkkJvzIg/viewform?usp=pp_url

